
Board of Education
Special Meeting

A Board of Education Retreat has been scheduled for
Tuesday, July 25, 2023 from 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM

The retreat will be held at Kent Intermediate School District

2930 Knapp Street SE, Grand Rapids, MI 49525 in the Educational Service Center.

The purpose of this workshop retreat is to establish Board norms and standard operating
procedures. The Board will also discuss succession planning, review feedback from the senior exit
interviews, and receive an update on the study of current and future use of practice and
competition fields and superintendent goals.

Minutes of the Kenowa Hills Board of Education meetings are stored and are available for public inspection at the Administration Building of the District, 2325
Four Mile Road NW, Grand Rapids, Michigan.

If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend
or participate in the meeting or hearing, please contact the superintendent’s office at 784-2511 at least one week prior to the meeting or as soon as possible.

This notice is given in compliance with Act 267 of the Public Acts of Michigan, 1976


